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This memorandum is to announce the selection of Isela Perez as the new San Juan County
Director. Isela started her duties on December 16, 2017.

Isela M. Perez started her career with HSD in March 2001 with the Child Support Enforcement

Division as an Administrative Support Worker, promoted to a CSLA I & II, Financial Specialist
and Line Manager in 2007. Prior to joining HSD she worked in various capacities at NMSU for
11 years.

In 2008, she served as the acting County Director for CSED in Alamogordo, NM until December
2012 when she transferred to ISD as a line manager and then served as the Luna County ISD
Staff Manager for 4 years in Deming, NM. Isela holds 2 Associate Degrees one of which is in
Applied Science. She was invaluable and instrumental in ensuring that both the process model
and ASPEN system worked hand-in-hand.

We are pleased to have Isela fill this position as she brings with her a wealth of knowledge,
dedication and professionalism. Please join me in congratulating Isela.
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